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Westpac notes APRA’s announcement on loss absorbing capacity  
 
Westpac Banking Corporation (“Westpac”) notes APRA’s release in relation to loss 
absorbing capacity of Authorised Deposit taking Institutions (ADIs).  
 
In 2019 APRA announced its framework for loss absorbing capacity for ADIs and 
required an increase in the total capital requirement of Domestic Systemically Important 
Banks (D-SIBs) of 3% of risk weighted assets (RWAs), to be met by 1 January 2024. 
 
APRA has now announced this requirement will rise to 4.5% of RWAs, a 1.5% increase 
on the prior announcement, to be met by D-SIBs by 1 January 2026. We expect to meet 
this requirement through the issuance of Tier 2 Capital primarily, with a corresponding 
decrease in senior debt issuance. 
 
Based on Westpac’s 30 September 2021 RWA position, the additional 1.5% requirement 
increases total capital by $6.5 billion. The final requirement will depend on Westpac’s 
RWAs at 1 January 2026. Westpac is well placed to meet the additional requirements by 
1 January 2026. 
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